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Dear Parents,
On October 31st, our school will be having Halloween activities in the afternoon.   There will be a short assembly for students in the gym at 1 pm for a sing-along.  Once assembly in the gym has finished, students will go back to their classroom where they will participate in class activities. There will not be the usual parade through the school.  
Children are welcome to dress up into costumes for the afternoon only.  Parents are strongly encouraged to take their children home at lunch to help them with their costumes. Lunch time is 12:00 – 12:45p.m.  We would like to remind you that we are a kindergarten to grade 5 school so please ensure your child is wearing a costume that is appropriate for a school setting.  Weapons and gory themes (ie. blood) are not permitted. 
Parents who are picking up their children at lunch on this day are required to inform teachers with an email or a note in their child’s planner and sign out with the classroom teacher. This will alleviate congestion at the office. 
Sometimes parents prefer to come to the school to help their children put on costumes.  Please note the student washrooms are extremely busy and overcrowded on Halloween.  There is not enough space in the washrooms to accommodate parents who are helping their children get ready as well.  
If you are sending treats for your child to share at school, please remember that we are a peanut sensitive school and so all treats need to be peanut free.   
Sincerely,
Aspenwood Staff
